
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

During the academic year your child/ren will go on educational learning trips as part of their 
class hook usually towards the start of each term. To give all parents a clearer understanding 
on the estimated costings of the planned trips for this academic year 2017-2018 we would like 
to let you in advance approximately how much these trips are likely to be overall:  

Year 2: £23.00   

We hope this provides all our parents with support in their children’s learning this year and 
provides as much notice to all parents as possible. 

Yours Sincerely  

  

Miss Stubbs 

Deputy Headteacher 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 


